NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

CITIZEN’S MEASURE T OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE
OF THE CITY OF REDLANDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Citizen’s Measure T Oversight Committee
of the City of Redlands to be held on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at 4:00 P.M., is cancelled due
to lack of a quorum. The next meeting of the Measure T Oversight Committee shall be

scheduled to a date yet to be determined.
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Management Services/Finance Director,
City of Redlands




